
Clubs 

There are still some spaces on the Ball skills and Dance Clubs. If you are interested in 

your child attending then please contact the office. 

Attendance – Every day counts. 

We need your continuing help to improve our attendance figures so please send your child 

every day, if they are well, as every day counts. If they have the odd sniffle or cough please 

send them to school. We will send them home if they are unwell. If your child does have 

sickness and/or diarrhoea then please keep them off for 48 hours after their last bout as 

this will help to prevent it spreading. 

 

    Creswell C. of E. Infant and Nursery  

                                School. 

 School Website – www.creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 
                              12th January 2024 

Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

92% 98% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

95% 94% 96% 95% 91% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

29th January 2024 – Yellow, Pink and Green classes, Trip. 
 

 

Deadline 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2024 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2019 and 31st Aug. 2020 you need to apply for 

an Infant School place before midnight on 15th Jan. 2024.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2024 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2016 and 31st Aug. 2017 you need to apply for 

a Junior School place before midnight on 15th Jan. 2024. 

Apply online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions.  
 

Suitable playtime clothing 

It is very important that your child is dressed for the weather. Please make sure 

they have warm clothing for outside play and suitable footwear. Hats and gloves are 

essential in this cold weather. Wellington Boots are ideal to change into. Putting a 

spare pair of socks in their school bag would also be a great help for very wet days. 

If you have any gloves, which your child has grown out of, we would appreciate them 

as spares. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

